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Correction to FY23 Interim Report and results presentation 
 
Metroglass corrects FY23 Interim Report and Investor Presentation materials released on 29 

November 2022.  

 

Interim Report 

On page 11, line-item “Payments for intangible assets” read: “68” 

There was an administrative error and this should be in brackets, representing a negative figure: 

“(68)”  

The net cash (outflow) from investing activities is correct.   

Accompanying this letter is an updated FY23 Interim Report. No other changes have been made to 

the FY23 Interim Report from that released to the market yesterday. 

 

Results presentation 

On slide 10, in the table “key balance sheet items”  

Lease liabilities read:      1H23 “73.5”      1H22: “53.1” 

This should have read:    1H23 “80.5”        1H22 “59.8” 

Accompanying this letter is an updated results presentation. No other changes have been made to 

the results presentation from that released to the market yesterday. 

 

/Ends 

For further information, please contact: 

Liam Hunt, Investor Relations 

(+64) 0 22 010 4377, liam.hunt@metroglass.co.nz 
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